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June 20, 2023 
 
       Sent via Certified Mail 
 
Three Rivers Rentals LLC 
110 10th St S 
La Crosse WI  54601 
 
 
Re:   City of La Crosse Human Rights Commission 
 Complaint of Kenzie McCoy 

 
 
At its meeting on June 14, 2023, the Human Rights Commission found that the complaint of Kenzie 
McCoy alleges sufficient facts, that if true, relief could be granted. 
 
This is to advise that according to Municipal Code sec. 22-24, you have twenty (20) business days 
from receipt of this notice to file and serve a written response.  Such written response shall be served 
upon the complainant Kenzie McCoy and the City Clerk. 
 
For further information, the La Crosse Municipal Code of Ordinances relating to Human Rights, 
Article II – Discrimination in Housing, Use of City Facilities and Public Accommodations, can be 
found at www.cityoflacrosse.org. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC 
City Clerk 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
 
enc. 
 
Cc:  Legal Department 

http://www.cityoflacrosse.org/

